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Holiday at the Arboretum Just Got Even Brighter with Limited $5 Discount Tickets to 12 Days 

of Christmas Nighttime Exhibit –Tickets On Sale Now 
 
DALLAS, Texas (October 21, 2015) – Gearing up for Holiday at the Arboretum, the Dallas 
Arboretum and Botanical Garden is offering special advance purchase pricing  for The 12 Days at 
Night tickets. Now through November 6, guests can purchase a 12 Days at Night ticket for just $5. 
All open evenings are eligible for this offer, subject to availability and excluding November 27 and 
28. In case of inclement weather or changed plans, guests are covered under the ticket exchange 
policy, based on availability. Please visit www.dallasarboretum.org to see the ticket exchange policy 
in its entirety and for specific eligible dates and for this offer 
 
Holiday at the Arboretum, returns November 8 and runs through January 3, featuring The 12 Days 
of Christmas outdoor exhibit with a dozen 25-foot-tall Victorian gazebos displayed throughout the 
66-acre garden. The gazebos are filled with the charming costumed characters, whimsical animals 
and winter scenes made famous by the beloved Christmas carol. Each gazebo is encased in glass 
and extravagantly decorated on all sides to provide a dramatic, three-dimensional experience.  
 
This year, The 12 Days of Christmas at Night is enhanced with an added 500,000 holiday 
lights, illuminating the intricate gazebos, trimming the architecture of the historic homes 
and lighting the canopies overhead. Live music, special holiday performances, appearances from 
the North Pole’s favorite residents and holiday sweets and treats make the evening displays a one-
of-a-kind, not-to-be-missed family outing.  
 
Dallas Arboretum’s Director of Public Events, Julia Van Fleet, said, “Being able to provide this 
special offer for people to see the garden at night is a great value.” Van Fleet added, “Guests don’t 
have to worry about purchasing their tickets so early, because we are offering the ticket exchange 
policy in case people’s plans change.”  
 
For more information on Holiday at the Arboretum or to purchase tickets, please call 214-515-6615 

or visit www.dallasarboretum.org.  

 

About the Dallas Arboretum and Botanical Garden:  

The Dallas Arboretum and Botanical Garden is located on the southeastern shore of White Rock 

Lake at 8525 Garland Road, Dallas, Texas 75218.  The Dallas Arboretum is also the home of the 

internationally acclaimed Rory Meyers Children’s Adventure Garden. The Arboretum is open daily 

from 9 a.m.-5 p.m. The Dallas Morning News is the principal partner of the Dallas Arboretum.  The 

Arboretum is supported, in part, by funds from the Dallas Park and Recreation Department.  WFAA 
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is an official media sponsor for the Dallas Arboretum. For more information, call 214.515.6500 or 

visit www.dallasarboretum.org.  
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